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Grace Episcopal School provides a Christian environment enabling each child’s development to full potential.
(
December 5, 2017
Dear Parents,

What a terrific time (and scrumptious food!) we had at our Thanksgiving feast honoring grandparents!!!!  Thank you, parents, for your contributions to our Thanksgiving Feast.  You are all wonderful cooks! ( Once again we filled the Parish Hall with family, good food, and great fun.  

Thank you so much to the wonderful feast committee:  Carrie Johnston, Staci Graves, Heather Clark, Kay Cobb, and Beth Deans.  It takes a lot of "hands on deck" to make an event like this possible, and I truly believe it was a huge success thanks to everyone pitching in and helping out.  These ladies worked before, during, and after the feast, and we are all so grateful for your time, dedication, and organization!  Thanks to all of the teachers and staff for staying after to help reset/put away all of the tables and chairs and help the church prepare for the funeral.  I appreciate you!  ***We still have a black Ninja crock-pot that needs to be picked up!***
In addition, a heartfelt “thank you” goes out to each and every one of you for your help in making our silent auction fundraiser a success. The final result is that we made a little more than $2700 on the baskets!    Thank you to the individual classroom basket coordinators:  Heather Clark, Meredith Sauter, Amy Norton, Michelle Aaronson, Liz Bustos, Lindsey Smith, Kathryn Shumate, and Andrea Tancrator.  You all did a superb job rounding up the items for the baskets and assembling them!  We are grateful for your hard work to benefit the school. If you received a donation from a business, and they need to be thanked, please let me know as soon as possible.  Thank you also to Ms. Evelyn and Ms. Diane for your donations of baked goods to the silent auction, and to Ms. Ellen for your contribution, too. 
Thank you also to everyone who donated food for our November Service Project.  The Stonehaven Food Pantry was so grateful, and we took more big boxes of food than ever!  Your generosity is so appreciated.
The annual Christmas Stroll Parade was such fun!  Thanks to everyone for coming out and riding with us.  A special thank you goes to Alex and Hathaway McMillon for getting the hay and allowing us to use their trailer.  It is the perfect size, and we had such a good time!  Thank you, Chris Herbert, for pulling us around The Square! (
Throughout Advent we will be decorating our Jesse Tree in the hallway.  We met last Thursday for our first round of decorations, and we will also meet this Wednesday (December 6) at 12:40 and the following Wednesday (December 13) to sing songs, hear a story, or hear a prayer while all the classes hang their decorations on the tree.  Students will also be taking home decorations made at school.  This is a special time for the entire school body!  Feel free to join us.
The Christmas Program, Advent – Waiting for Baby Jesus, will be performed on Thursday, December 14th at 9:30 a.m. in the Sanctuary. Please come join us for this wonderful production.  Individual classes will be holding their Christmas parties in their classrooms on Tuesday, December 19th.  Please see your child’s 
teacher for details. There is NO SCHOOL on Wednesday, December 20th.  
This month book orders will be due WEDNESDAY, December 6th(TOMORROW!). This early deadline will hopefully ensure that all books and software titles are delivered to the school in plenty of time before we get out for the holidays.  Remember, you can either place your order with cash or check in the basket outside Ginny’s office or order online at www.scholastic.com.  Our school’s 5-digit character code is GZ29K.
Also, if you plan to order from Amazon while you are doing your Christmas shopping, please visit www.smile.amazon.com to place your order.  Or you can simply go to www.amazon.com and search “Amazon Smile”. Once you are on the website, you can select a charity, and a portion of the purchase price will be donated to your favorite charitable organization.  There is no cost to you. When you type in “Grace Episcopal School”, our school should be the first one to appear.  It will say “Georgetown, TX  Year Founded 2000”.  You can change your charity at any time.  Thanks in advance for your help!
Student progress reports will be going home soon for the first semester.  Please remember to sign and return these to your child’s teacher.  If you desire a mid-year conference, contact your child’s teacher.  End-of-year conferences will be held in May.

Grace Episcopal School will be closed for the holidays December 20, 2017 – January 7, 2018.  We will return to school on Monday, January 8, 2018.  

If you will be in Georgetown for Christmas, please consider joining us at Grace Episcopal Church for our Christmas services. We will have two Christmas Eve services: At 5 p.m. we will have a children’s Christmas Pageant with a service to follow, and at 10 p.m. we will have sacred music, followed by a service beginning at 10:30 p.m. 
IMPORTANT: Looking forward to 2018, we will be hosting a team of four educators affiliated with the Southwest Association of Episcopal Schools (S.A.E.S.) over the dates February 4-7, 2018 for our re-accreditation process.  We were first accredited with SAES in 2007, and now it is time for our 10-year renewal.  Our pre-visit was last Thursday, and the team leader has asked me to reach out to parents for two different “meetings”.  The first occasion for parents will be a “Welcome Reception” on Sunday evening, February 4th from 5:00-6:00 p.m. at the church. This is just a mix and meet event, and wine and hors d’oeuvres will be served.  The second event will take place on Monday, February 5th at 12:15.  The team would like to have a lunch meeting with a group of parents.  Lunch will be provided.  If you would be willing to attend one or both of these events, please sign-up in the office on the yellow sheet.  We will prepare nametags, etc. for those attending.  Your help with these events is greatly appreciated!

As you are cleaning out closets and drawers over the holiday season, if you have any gently-worn children’s clothing in the 2-6 years range, please consider donating to Grace Episcopal School.  Our “Spare Clothing” drawers are getting very low for accidents or spills. And remember to change out the clothing in your child’s backpack to reflect the cooler weather.  Thanks!
As always, please stop by the office with any questions.  Enjoy your holidays, travel safely, and we’ll see you in 2018!

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Ginny Herbert, Head of School
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December Birthday Blessings go to:





Victory Watts – 2


Lily Aaronson – 3


Adele Wolter – 5


Emma Kahan – 11


Amber Wueste – 11


Juliette Weinert – 15


Ms. Evelyn – 21


Molly Johnston – 22


Gia Marullo – 29














_1010061549.unknown

